
Kenmore Board of  Trade 

The Kenmore Community has an active      
business district on Kenmore Boulevard as 
well as many other business spread around 
our community. 
 
The Boulevard is ripe for development by 
some enterprising folks who can see the      
potential for making it an entertainment      
district as has been done in other cities. 
 
There are already some specialty shops on 
Kenmore Boulevard such as The Cobbler 
Shop, Kenmore Komics and Games, The     
Guitar Department, E & S Trains store and       
others, which are a good start. 
 
There is no need to look anywhere else, the 
opportunities are here. 
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GOOD THINGS ARE HAPPENING  
IN THE KENMORE COMMUNITY 

 
Kenmore Board Of 

Trade Officer  
Phone Numbers 

 
President 

David Culbertson 
330.753.1151 

 
1st Vice President 

Roger Ormsby 
330.548.4241 

 
Membership  

Chairman 
& Treasurer 

John Buntin Jr. 
330.745.5530 

The Annual Kenmore  
Community Day’s Festival 

 

The festival occurred over the Memorial Day 
weekend with a parade on Kenmore Boulevard 
on Saturday, May 28, 2011. 
 
There were rides, music and a lot of food   
venders and a lot of fun for people in our com-
munity at Prentice Park the whole weekend. 
 
There was a powerful fireworks display on  
Sunday evening, May 29, 2011 which was 
funded by donations to The Kenmore        
Community Counsel. 
 
How many communities have a parade? 
David Culbertson 
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General meetings  

of  

The Kenmore  

Board Of Trade  

are held  

the first Wednesday  

of  

each month  

 11:45 am.  

at  

The Church  

On The Boulevard  

754 Kenmore Blvd.  

Akron, OH 44314 

 

 

K E N M O R E  B O A R D  O F  T R A D E  G E N E R A L  M E E T I N G  

Due to the Independence Day Celebration on the Fourth of July and the fact 
that many people are out of town there will be no General Meeting on July 6, 
2011. Instead we will have an Ice Cream Social at Shadyside Park on that 
day. The event starts at 7:00 p.m. with a concert and free ice cream        
provided by the Kenmore Board of Trade.  
 
There will be a Directors Meeting on July 13, 2011 at the Thompson/Bishop 
Law Office. 

U P C O M I N G  I M P O R T A N T  E V E N T S  

Mud Run Golf Course Meeting 
Wednesday, August 3, 2011 @ 12:00 pm. 

 

Keith Shy 
Director and Secretary for Metro Parks Serving Summit County  

 
He will be our speaker. 

He will be sharing future plans for Metro Parks. 
 

We have a lot of wonderful parks in our area. We have the Towpath Trail  
running through The Kenmore Community and  

The Cuyahoga Valley National Park is just north of us. 
 

After the meeting there will be golf activities and prizes. 
 

This is a meeting when members from all of the Boards of Trade will attend. 

 

 

Lake Ridge Refrigeration, Inc. 
Dave Dufava 

3374 Pearl Road 
Medina, Ohio  44256-9005  

 
M.A.K. Fabricating, Inc. 

Kathryn Murphy 
1609 Wilson Avenue 

Youngstown, Ohio  44506-1838  
 

Welcome our new members: 


